
Dear Friends and Supporters,

Can you believe we are already approaching March?
Throughout February, we have immersed ourselves in
Black History. Many of our students have been engaged in
research projects centered around Black History Month,
dedicating time to learn about as many influential figures
as possible.

From Maya Angelou and Jackie Robinson to Bessie
Coleman and Mae Jemison, our students are gaining a
wealth of knowledge.

By the time you receive this newsletter, we will be just three
weeks away from our Annual Fundraising Gala at the
Tampa River Center. If you haven't purchased your tickets
or sponsored a table for this year's event, please secure
your tickets today, as space is limited.

We had an amazing time last year, and we hope you will all
join us again to raise funds that will continue to support
the children of Tampa Heights.

Check out our
Amazon wish List.
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Contact Us
Program Manager

Lizz Ward
813-734-2538

cornerstonekidsinc1@gmail.com

Follow Us  

@Cornerstonekidsinc

Cornerstonekidsinc.org

Volunteer with us!
We are always seeking tutors and

mentors.

Discover
ways to give

Sincerely,
           Lizz Ward

https://www.facebook.com/cornerstonekids.org
https://www.instagram.com/cornerstonekidsinc/
https://cornerstonekidsinc.org/
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Can you help us preapre for our
Easter Egg Hunt?

We are seeking donations of
individually wrapped candy and/or

plastic eggs?

Contact Lizz Ward for drop off info
if you would like to donate.

We are seeking donations of paper and other goods
for our afternoon meals. Please see the list below of
items we use on a daily basis. 

Paper Towels
Paper Napkins
Paper Plates
Hand Sanitizer

Contact Lizz Ward for drop off info if you would like
to donate.
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